
PEYTO 
Exploration & Development Corp. 

300, 600 – 3rd Avenue SW     Calgary, Alberta T2P 0G5 
Phone	(403)	261‐6081				Fax	(403)	451‐4100	

 

 
 
March 23, 2020 
 
To our business associates and colleagues, 
 
Given the unprecedented circumstances we are currently facing in response to the COVID-
19 Pandemic, we find ourselves in a situation where we are not physically able to work 
from our offices. Over the past week, the staff at Peyto Exploration & Development Corp. 
(“Peyto”) has been transitioning to working remotely from home. 
 
We request that all types of Mineral Land notices (Independent Operation Notices, ROFRs, 
Notice of Assignments, Offsets, etc.) be sent, in addition to your regular contact at Peyto, 
to the following email address: 

 Land.notices@peyto.com 
 
We request that all types of Surface Land notices (Third Party Requests, Third Party 
Notifications, Road Use Requests, etc.) be sent, in addition to your regular contact at Peyto, 
to the following email address: 

 thirdpartyrequests@peyto.com 
 
We request that all types of Joint Venture notices (Mail Ballots, AFEs, Assignments, etc.) 
be sent, in addition to your regular contact at Peyto, to the following email address: 

 Jv.notifications@peyto.com 
 
 
Thank you in advance for your co-operation. We wish you and your families good health 
and safety in these uncertain times. 
 
 
Tim Louie 
Vice President Land 
tlouie@peyto.com 


